
WATERFOWL SURVEY: November 1, 2024 
IOWA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
  
The statewide duck count increased by 20.4% and the Canada goose count increased by 31.7% 
from last week. Green-winged teal were the most abundant duck followed by northern pintail, 
mallard, and gadwall. At a statewide scale, observers counted 35% fewer ducks and 4.1% fewer 
Canada geese than during this week last year. The graphs below compare the 2024 migration 
(turquoise bars) so far to both 2023 (gold bars) and the 2013-2022 average (blue line). Counts 
below the shaded region are considered below average, and counts above are considered above 
average. 

 
Figure 1. The number of ducks surveyed in 2024 (turquoise bars) and 2023 (gold bars) compared to the 
2013-2022 average (blue line). 

 
Figure 2. The number of Canada geese surveyed in 2024 (turquoise bars) and 2023 (gold bars) compared 
to the 2013-2022 average (blue line). 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Species 

% Change in count from 
Previous Week 

Mallard +39.3% 

Gadwall +59.1% 

American Wigeon +48.7% 

Northern Pintail +11.1% 

Green-winged Teal +17.6% 

Blue-winged Teal -7.5% 

Northern Shoveler -8.4% 

Wood Duck -17.1% 

Diving Ducks +111.1% 

 
Species 

% Change in count from 
Previous Week 

Canada Goose +31.7% 

Greater White-
fronted Goose 

+173.4 

Snow Goose NA 


